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The next Board of Trustees’
Meeting
Monday, 23" September at 6.30pm
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Tickets can also be purchased
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Excitement is building as we approach our “Whole School Show’ date (25th

September). Thank you to parents and whanau who are helping with costumes through our online bank account, | .
and class items. Your support makes a huge difference as we work through the bottom right of the newsletter. : - | | Z185ept | Maori Language Week
process of preparing for production. Letters went home on Monday, requesting . mmamedt | 21 Sept Icon Family Portraits
permission to take your child, by bus, to Church Unlimited on the 25th Flanshaw Rd SChOOl WhOle SChOOl PrOductlon Saturday Fundraiser
September, for a final rehee}rsal. Please make sure permission slips are signed ( every student is involve d) 25 Sept Whole School Production
and returned to your child’s teacher. Tickets are now on sale at the school 27 Sept Last Day of Term 3
office. ©f, |Wednesday, 25" September, 2024 o ¢ | e s
Speaking of the school office, from the 12th September, our reception area will be relocated to the Venue: .
Principal’s office. You will need to follow the signs to the “new” office area on the playground side of ‘Church Unlimited’ 22 Nov Flanshaw Twilight Gala
the Administration Building. While the Administration Building and library are being upgraded, we R DR
will have a range of contractors’ vehicles coming and going from the front carpark and it is critical we 3 Te Atatu Road, Glendene 17 Dec End of Term 4
keep all our community safe while this work is being done. Recently, we have had a lot of new students (by the Glendene Shopping Vﬂ]age roundabout) 53
. . . . an Term 1 Starts
starting school. If you are walking your child to or from class, please walk along the designated 0000000 bint 2025
F.R.I.E.N.D.S. footpaths if you use the Flanshaw Road School entrance. AL L A 1
Individual tickets are for adults, seniors & children
F orgive you Speaking of footpaths, we have been in discussion with the Auckland Transport team in charge of (who are not performing in the production, pre-schoolers are free).
R espect you upgrading tl;le flc;og)eéths aloglg Vezlra %fadkthis week. Tll1e upﬁrade c;{f foo;paths alotig Vera Iéoagi is No standing during the performance, at the sides of the theatre.
startingonte i eptember an: wi taeapprOXimateyeigtwee s. This means Vera Road, from 000000000000 0000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000
lEr:lvc::’rea;:Uyou Grainger Road to Royal Yiew Road, is to be closed to all traffic except for residents:. That means the E Permission slips will go home on Monday for the rehearsal. Please return it to E Please wear Your
school carpark will be available for staff only. We have been told that the footpaths will be replaced one > their class teacher as soon as possible. °
N eed you side at a time, so students will be able to continue to come to and from the school. :““”._"””_"_"”.”““""""_””_””_”_“_“"”".: correct FlaHShaw
CosIve yor If you are a parent who drops their child off by car, it could be time to change the routine, so you drop , Z =
S upport you your children one block, two blocks or a street away from school, so they can walk to and from school. Cafe at the Productlon! 2 Sth Sept; 5-30 - 6-4‘Opm- Unlform Eve ry Day
This will reduce congestion at the gate, as well as improve our ‘Travel-wise Walking to School’ There will be a café at our production again this year, where you can purchase baked goods
statistics. such as chocolate brownie, cookies and cakes. You can also purchase hot drinks such as tea, H d f h
coffee and hot chocolate. There is a café area with tables and chairs for you to sit and enjoy Frlen SO F]-ans aw
The school day starts at Until next week, regards, Dr Cherie Taylor-Patel. your supper, before entering the theatre. (No food can be taken inside the theatre). If you are Friends of Flanshaw are a group of
8.55am. Report to the . able to donate baked goods, see the flyer with this newsletter. Funds raised go towards our parents and staff who want to make a
office for a green slip if goal of painting the Junior Court with markings for games. difference in our school. We
you are late. FI..S." |'.‘ "I..r’ sc...l ~ fundraise, volunteer and help where
Morning Tea: ’ 115 A e S SIANFRVAV : 1"q@)"| wecan in our school community.
10.20am - 10.55am 5 TR s AR N i PVEV | If you would like to find out more,
Lunch Break: 2 5’¢ We made Sushi contact the school office or Mrs
. First we cut the carrot. Schierning in Kauri Class.
12.40pm — 1.30pm Then we put the rice into the m
School closes: 3.00pm &Mm @m/ ; mould. .
‘ After, we put the vegetables Pubﬂﬂ@ H@aﬂth NUTS@
As we prepare for BﬂTH IUBll-EE { on top of the rice.
Flanshaw Road School’'s 'l Next we rolled it onto
Pl 1 1 I 60th Jubileg Twilight Gala, seaweed. ' Shalet Raju is our Public Health &%
ease call, email or use the we're reaching out to our Then we cut it. Nurse who looks after our
Skool Loop App, to notify wonderful community for Last we ate the sushi. It was school. If you have any
the school office by support = yummy. concerns about your child,
9.30am, if your child is not \\“ 00/ " By Kian please come to the office for a
attending that day. gl oy

q.-, We are seeklng donations of

If we do not he?.r . goods and/or services from local businesses
from you, we will ring you Zz and community members. Whether it's raffle

to see where your child is.

prizes, food and drink contributions or services
like photography, entertainment, or equipment for
the event, your support will play a crucial role in
making this gala one to remember.

In return, we're happy to acknowledge all contributors with:
. » Special recognition in our event program and during the event.
Q: What did one hat + Prominent mentions on our school's newsletter.

You can transfer funds into our school bank
account to make payments easier. We bank
with the ASB and the account number is :
12-3071-0231037-00

If you transfer funds into our bank account,
add your child’s name and what it is for ie:

Carpe Diem Kids Flanshaw will be running a fun Holiday Programme at the

53 i Thepihers « A great opportunity to showcase your business to hundreds of local families. W/ Flanshaw School Hall from 30t September to 11t October 2024. uniform. Ple(:iage e;nail Badrul, our School
If you're interested in supporting this exciting community event or would like more information, please contact us at badrul@flanshawroad.school.nz “N ‘t’l‘ Part-time enrolments, Sibling discounts and WINZ subsidies are available. Bursar, loradvise et aI,ld state V.Vhat the
Stav h r . We're grateful for any contribution, big or small and thank you in advance for helping us make this celebration a huge success! carpe D‘em Brochures are available online. Enrol online on pazl'merlt is for. Badrul’s email is:
ay here, I’'m going on . ) ’ badrul@flanshawroad.school.nz
Together, we can create a night filed with fun, nostalgia, and community spirit. kids www.carpediemkids.co.nz Ph: 0800 CD KIDS/ 0800 23 5437 You can download a uniform order form

ahead. ) head,
(gamng on g hedd) Mob: 021 1550242 Email: info@carpediemkids.co.nz

from our website.



